
 

 

 

 

 

The May Meeting of the Northwest Coin Club will be conducted in person and on Zoom at 7:00 

P.M. CDT on Thursday, May 12, 2022. The Zoom invitation is expected to go out on Tuesday, 

May 10, 2022. Watch for that invitation. 

The club will return to the Saint Cloud State conference room for the May meeting. The 

conference center is at the St Cloud University Extension, 9750 Rockford Rd Suite 100, 

Plymouth, MN 55442.  (Highway 169 Frontage Road) The entrance is at the northwest corner of 

the building. A map was provided in the December Newsletter. 

As per the requirements of our agreement with the University, who are following the CDC 

guidelines, those people joining us in person must wear a mask.  These are their rules for our 

contract and we need to follow them.  So please bring a mask and wear it while in the building.   

 

Nominations 

 

The annual election of club officers will be at the June club meeting. Nominations for President, 

Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer will be taken at the May meeting. 

 

We All Have Our Hobbies 

 
If you are interested, this medal is coming up for sale at Heritage Auctions on May 16, lot 93069. 

The GHL below the witch indicates the die was by George H. Lovett. Catalog number is Miller 

NY-491C. This was a popular image for numismatists in the nineteenth century. A line drawing 

of the medal was used by E. L. Mason in 1884 and by Luther B. Tuttle in 1894. The phrase “We 

All Have Our Hobbies” was used in advertising by Tuttle from 1897 to 1908. 
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Club Recognition Dinner 

 

Our annual club recognition dinner was held at Elsie’s in Northeast Minneapolis on Thursday, 

April 7, 2022. About 42 members and guests attended. Among the invited guests was Roland 

Rasmussen, the son of our 1934 club founder, Elias Rasmussen. Also attending was Roland’s 

son Karl Rasmussen. 

 

Gregory Billman received the Elias 

Rasmussen Award for service to the club, 

He was congratulated by Roland 

Rasmussen.  
 

 

 

 

 

Pete S. received the first place exhibit award for “A 

Home Town Collection.” The award was presented by 

Exhibit Chair, Franklin N. (photo by Dan H.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mary K. received the “People’s Choice” 

award for her exhibit “1000 Years of 

English Coins.” She is shown here       

with NWCC President George R.          

and Franklin N. 

  



An attempt was made to get a list of people at each table but the attempt was unsuccessful. Some 

guests and people with their back to the camera could not be identified. 

 

 

Left Photo: Andrew S, Ellen K, Mary K, Greg B, (Connie C), Dan H. 

Right Photo: Larry F, Roland R, Karl R, Dave M, Jim M and Guests. 

 

 

Left Photo: Ricardo O, Kathy R, George R, Ron S, Dave B.  

Right Photo: Dean W, Barry P, Matt S. 

 

 

Left Photo: Tom S, Kyle F, John J, Phil Z, Jerry H. 

Right Photo: Mark B, Franklin N,  John N, Justin I. 


